From: Jean Welford 
Sent: 22 April 2014 13:30
To: Planning
Subject: ref: 14/00412/F

Re: planning application by Banner Homes No;14/00412/F for The Poplars, Deddington.
 

I write as a Deddington Parish resident for almost 60 years, and a Friend of Castle Grounds.  Primarily I feel it is important that we retain this green field site adjacent to the Castlr Grounds - an Ancient Monument which ahs been maintained by the people of Deddington for hundreds of years and enjoyed to this day for families to walk play and picnic.  It is very rare that a village is privileged to have a site such as this within its village boundary.Modern houses built below the Mound would be viewed as a terrible eyesore and not in keeping with the beautiful rural setting which which people have enjoyed for generations.
Why also do we need a large car park?  Causing futher pollution to that lovely area and would encourage nuisance gangs to the surroundings.  It seems too that we have already exceeded  our quota for many years to come with the Pegasus developement of 85 houses
 

This further development will generate even more cars in the market place (few people walk to the shops) plus extra pressure on the School and health centre.
 

I feel very strongly that the Conservation Area should be preserved without further development, and would ask that the Planning Committee consider this matter very carefully,
 

Yours sincerely,
Jean Welford
